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31 March 2025 

 
 

DELAY IN LODGEMENT OF 2024 ANNUAL 
REPORT 

 
 
Triton Minerals Ltd (ASX: TON) (“Triton” or the “Company”) advises that the lodgement of its 
Annual Report for the financial year ended 31 December 2024 will be delayed.  
 
Management and the Company’s auditors require additional time to finalise the 2024 Annual Report 
due to the uncertainty related to the breach of obligations under the share sale and purchase 
agreement with Shandong Yulong Gold Limited’s wholly owned subsidiary NQM Gold Pty Ltd 
(“NQM”), as announced on 12 March 2025. 
 
The Company is working to complete and lodge the 2024 Annual Report as soon as possible and will 
continue to update the market in accordance with its continuous disclosure obligations. 
 
 
 
 
Authorised for release by the board of directors. 
 
Chelsea Ding  
Company Secretary 
 
Enquiries  

info@tritonminerals.com 
+61 8 6381 9050  
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